
Happy 4th of July! 
  
I hope many of you participated in Field Day (by the news articles and reports, it looks like many of you 
did!). Make sure you submit your scores to the ARRL! 
  
REMINDER:  EC Monthly Reports are due please!  
  
Have a GREAT (safe!) Holiday weekend, enjoy the summer … and be VERY THANKFUL Hurricane Arthur 
was only a, “close call”.  Our Northern neighbors may not be so fortunate! 
  
I will travelling to Newington, CT for the ARRL Centennial Event the week after next, then to NY State for 
a few days.  I am always available by phone or e-mail.  
  
Thank you to the many folks that have volunteered for some of the positions that I solicited last month.  
I am still looking for  a new Section Emergency Coordinator (to replace me!).  If anyone is interested, 
please contact me. 
  
As I get everything “officially” together this first month, please endure with me…..and stay cool!  (Wow, 
it’s hot here today!) 
  
73! 
 
Steve Szabo WB4OMM 
NFL Section Manager 
386-566-2085 
wb4omm@arrl.net 
 


